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Mr. Albert M, Tnrlin 
Union Forum Comeittee 
Wisconsin Memnrial Uninn 
770 Lengdon St., 
Vadisoa, ise. 53708 

Dear Mr. Teplin, 

het you propose in your letter of November 2 is aocer.table. I perticulerly 
lock forward to n seminer, for I have been impressed by the phone cell4 letters and 
personal questions from the coLcgs g -aeration. 

The broad topic is, of course, the Zenoedy eesseeination. Eowever, in ray bock 
(end its unpublished sequel, no being tetyped) I epproach the essesJinetioa in 
terms of the funetioninL,  D .  the Oomeideion. 

AS of now, nny time duriae the two weeks ending December 17 is frae. 

Do you expect o p7e3pored lecture or ea iaibrmul one; 4th or without n 
question period (my experience is that college atudente wearer being eble to eek 
nuestions, almost without end); 7ould you prefer that I try and cover the eseence 
of the entire thing or teke one or two apecielized espectee 

Often the orgenizations ask that books be available. 4hen this hervens and 
there is no cocfliet (se with your bookstore) the organization gets the bookstore 
profit, 404. If your bookstore does not neve en adequate supply, we cen teke cure 
of that under normal t!adis arrangements (here I s::eek ea my pub1ieher). 

2inoerely, 

Harold Weisberg 



 

THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN • MADISON 53706 

November 2, 1966 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Hyattstown, Maryland 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

A while ago Mr. Dennis Berger wrote a letter to you about coming 
to the University of Wisconsin campus to speak about the Kennedy 
assassination. I would like to extend this invitation on behalf 
of the Union Forum Committee. 

We would be interested to know if you could come sometime in 
early December before the 17th or sometime during the first 
two weeks of February. If there is a time when you could spend 
a full day here we could have a seminar as well as a lecture 
on the topic. 

We hope that you will find it possible to accept our invitation 
and would be happy to discuss honorarium in future correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Albert M. Teplin\.  
Chairman 

Reply to: 
Albert M. Teplin 
Union Forum Committee 
Wisconsin Memorial Union 
770 Langdon St. 
Madison, Wisconsin 53706 
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